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OUT19/13550 
 
Andrew Rode  
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
andrew.rode@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Rode 
 

Moolarben Stage 1 MOD 15 - UG4 Ancillary Works (MP0 5_0117) 
Environmental Assessment 

 
I refer to your email of 3 October 2019 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) – Water about the above matter. The following advice for you to consider is from DPIE –
Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR). 

DPIE - NRAR 

• Works on waterfront land should be conducted in accordance with the Guidelines for 
Controlled Activities (2012) for Works on Waterfront Land 
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/water/licensing-trade/approvals/controlled-activities 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
  
Any further referrals to DPI & Crown Lands can be sent by email 
to: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au & lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Acting Manager, Assessments 
DPIE Water – Strategic Relations 
18 November 2019 
 
 
 


